
Dear Senator Laurie Monnes Anderson 
Chairperson, Senate Health Care Committee 
          AND 
Members of the Senate Health Care Committee 
  Senator Dennis Linthicum 
  Senator Lee Beyer 
  Senator Shemia Fagan 
  Senator Tim Knopp 
 
I strongly support HJR-202 that guarantees a constitutional right for every resident of Oregon. This is 
good health care policy, good financial policy, good economic policy, and good ethical policy.  
 
David A. Nardone, MD (retired) 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
House District #30 - Representative Sollman  
Senate District #15 - Senator Riley  
 


